ACS Secretary General of the ACS attends the PMAC 27th Annual General Meeting

ACS Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge, attended the Port Management Association of the
Caribbean (PMAC) 27th Annual General Meeting. The event, held under the theme "Caribbean Ports
- Resilience and Sustainability," takes place from June 26 to 28, 2024, in Paramaribo, Suriname.

This meeting serves as a forum for discussing the challenges and opportunities faced by member
ports and their stakeholders. Secretary General Sabonge will participate as a panelist on June 28th
during the Focal Session titled “Urgent Necessity for Port Productivity Improvement.”



